
  PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: 

 
All Staff     

  
FROM: Infection Prevention and Control and Occupational Health and 

Safety           
  
DATE: November 22nd, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: Flu Shot Clinic for Family Members of PRH Staff      
 

 
 
In order to help facilitate expanded vaccination of local residents, and to support you and 
your families, Occupational Health and Safety will be hosting a Flu Shot Clinic for PRH staff 
and their family members on November 26th from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  
 
The Clinic will be held on the ground floor of Tower C and appointments can now be booked 
online using the link below. The booking link will also be emailed to all staff today.  
 
Book Here! 
 
Appointments are available in 5 minute intervals and must be booked one person per time 
slot.  
 
We ask that if you need to cancel or change your appointment in advance of the clinic that 
you do that online. If your family member is ill the day of the scheduled appointment, please 
call 8200 to advise the clinic that they will not be able to come in.  
 
Those attending the clinic are asked to wear their own masks, arrive just in time for their 
appointment and ensure they bring their completed consent form. The Tower C parking lot 
will be available for anyone attending the flu shot clinic.  
 
While awaiting your appointment in the Tower C lobby, please maintain physical distancing.  
 
Please note: COVID boosters will not be available at the Flu Shot clinic. As a reminder, 
COVID boosters are available at local pharmacies and Renfrew County and District Health 
Unit Vaccination Clinics.  
 
We hope that you and those with family members wishing to receive the flu shot will take 
advantage of this special opportunity.  
  
 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/PRHBivalentBooking@theottawahospital.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/OOIm_dCJG0i_np0xWmRJPw2
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